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               Topaz News 

Learning 

We found some giant footprints in our classroom this week. We measured them and 

used our mathematical language of longer/ shorter to compare them with our own and 

Jack’s. At home, you can help by using this language too. We can get confused with 

long and tall. 

                      

 

We have exploring the story of Jack and 

the Beanstalk in role-play.  

 

 

 

  

Letters and Sounds 

We have learnt more digraphs and trigraphs this week. Please use the keyring to 

practise. We have looked at: 

ch/sh/th/oo/ee/ow/ou/er/ir/igh/ng/ar/or/air 

Journal share date :  25.3.2019 

We are planning to have a bedtime story session soon to link with our project so watch 

this space for a date!                 Sally Windmill 
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